
Minutes of Wayland SWQC Meeting, 20 March, 2011 

Prepared by Bob Goldsmith 

Present: Toni Moores, Mike Lowery, Bob Goldsmith, Lin Bradford. Tom Largy, Jack Peters, Bennett 
Keyes  

1. The meeting came to order at 7:30 PM.   There was no public comment. 

2. Minutes of the previous meeting were approved 5-0. 

3. North Pond.  A kick-off meeting will be held with the DCR Project Manager (Tom Flannery) for the 
Lake Cochituate project on March 10th.  This is the cost-shared milfoil control program for 2011. 

4. Heard Pond.  Tom will make a presentation at the OAR (Organization for the Assabet River) on 
March 5th about SWQC’s success in water chestnut control in Heard Pond 

5. Dudley Pond.  Mike and Bob discussed the first Dudley Area Advisory Committee meeting on 
February 28th.  SWQC’s septic system study was of great interest to committee members.  The study 
was discussed at length by SWQC, and it was voted 5-0 to present it to Steve Calichman, as 
previously agreed, prior to any release.  Toni/Mike will schedule a meeting with him. 

A discussion was held with Bennett Keyes (a high school student) about a 4-student activity to assist 
in collection of more septic system data around Dudley Pond.  The group is available until March 24, 
and a kickoff meeting will be held with the students and Mike or Toni. 

6. The committee voted 4-0 to adjourn at about 8:30 PM 


